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During the 2011-2012 fencing season, the Arizona Division had a total of 241 individual 
USFA members and 12 clubs located in the state.  Eight (8) of the clubs are current club 
members of the USFA.   
 
Of the 241 individual USFA members, there were 74 female (with 85 last year) and 165 
male (with 164 last year) and 133 fencers in the categories of Youth through Junior. 
Junior, Cadet and Youth fencers comprise approximately 55.19% of the total 
membership.   
 
The counts by membership categories were: 193 Competitive, 24 Family Competitive, 7 
Life Members, 10 Professional, 1 Non-Competitive and 4 Supporting (Non-Competitive).  
 
 The Division scheduled a total of 19 tournaments during the season. In addition, the 
Fencers Club of Arizona hosted a Super Youth Circuit (SYC) in December 2011, a World 
Cup in February 2012 and a Regional Open Circuit (ROC) in March 2012. 
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